- of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd April, 1935,

I duly received your memorandum of the 27th
L 1ln ARDENGA" and, in view of
your intimation that this vessel 1s still laid up, I
shall be glad if you will the report of your survey,
so far as held, for the Wﬁmﬁmn of the Committee.
sear Sie,
Yours falthfully,
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